
  

  

  

 

 

  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                     
            8 December 2011 
  

  
Dear Friends 
  
  
I  am writing this letter to say that I give my support for the initiative for a Prayer for Peace in Timbuktu and the 
rest of the world. 
  
  
God bless you. 
  

 
 
 
Archbishop Emeritus Desmond Tutu 
  

  

  

  

  

  

  


